
 

 

Staff Report 
                                                                                      Agenda Item No.   D-1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: City of Imperial Planning Commission 

 

From: Tony Lopez, Community Services Director 

 

Date: April 14, 2025 
 

 

 

Discussion / Action 
The Friends of Imperial Parks committee was established in 2022 as a non-profit 501C3 and is 

made up of eight (8) voting board members and two (2) non-voting members. 

 

To align the committee’s initiatives with the City of Imperial, one member of the City Council 

and one member of the Planning Commission are requested to be appointed as non-voting 

members. An alternate Planning Commission member may also be appointed to the attend in the 

event the Primary is not available. 

 

Staff Recommendation:  

Appoint a Non-Voting Planning Commissioner and an alternate to the Friends of Imperial Parks 

committee for the 2025 calendar year. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


